
 

 

 
 

TOWNSHIP OF LEBANON 

RECREATION COMMISSION 
 

NOTICE OF  

MEETING DATE CHANGE 

 

            ****************************************************************************** 

 

Notice is hereby given that in accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act, the Lebanon 

Township Recreation Commission has changed their February 6, 2020 meeting to February 12, 

2020. The meeting will be held at the Township of Lebanon Municipal Office, 530 West Hill 

Road, Woodglen, NJ 08826. 

  

Karen J. Sandorse, RMC/CMC 

Municipal Clerk 
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